TELEPHONE 573-1921

THE MARLIN OiL COMPANY -

DENVER CLUB BUILDING e A L
518 17TH STREET | ---“--‘L- MR
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February 7, 1977

N.L. Koin
1575 Alcott Street
Denver, Colorado 80204

Dear Mr. Koin:

Attached are notices from the State of Colorado,
0il & Gas Conservation Commission.

We have made our recommendations on these wells
in the far distant past and you have falled to give a
definitive response.

It appears that we need an answer and hope you
will not continue trying to be "cute" with the 0il

and Gas Commission like you have been with Marlin. DVR //7i
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